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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Friday. April 23, 2010 1:25 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 4/23/2010 

Re: Leigh Stumm 

32639 Englewood Ct ^ 
North Ridgeville, OH 44039 O 

o 
cn 'J 

Docketing Case No.: -J -̂  
10-1076-EL-ATA 
and 

10-0388-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Please docket the following in the case numbers listed above. 

Thank you. 
>{c }{c>|c »|c ^ : ) { : ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ : { : ^ ^ >(: H^ ^ 4= * ^ Hi ̂  ^ ^ >H 

COMPLAINT DESCRIPTION: 
Rate increase from 1.9kwh to 6.93kwh. THIS IS 365% INCREASE. AND THEY WANT MORE. PLEASE!!!! 
THE PUCO HAS TO DUE THEIR JOB . I'am curious how much due diligence they did when they did away 
with the previous agreement on all electric homes. As they stated they made a very serious mistake, and now 
with the same people in control they are about to make another serious mistake. ONCE AGAIN THE 
ELECTRIC COMPANIES WANT THIS RUSHED THROUGH I WONDER WHY? 

l i s I s t o c e r t i f y t h a t the images appeariiig aite ah 
^accur^te and complete reproduct ion of a casf f i l e 
^docuT'-'-^t del ivered i n the regular course of business , 
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